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To Promote A Finksburg Community,  
Whose Objective Is To Preserve The Fundamental Quality Of 

Life Where Farms, Families And Businesses  
May Coexist In A Manner Beneficial To All  

Next Meeting:  Commissioner Gouge & Finksburg As An 
Incorporated Town?

Who: Finksburg residents are invited  
What: Finksburg Planning and Citizens’ Council, Inc.’s general membership meeting  
When: Thursday May 24, 2007 
Where: Sandymount United Methodist Church  

 

Commissioner Gouge: 
Commissioner Gouge will join us at the next meeting, to Welcome the new board, thank the old board and update us on what's happening in the county.

Finksburg As An Incorporated Town? 
Matthew Candland, town manager of Sykesville, will speak on this topic at our next meeting.  He will present the pros and cons.  Come prepared with 

your questions.  This should be a lively discussion. 

Gateway Market: 
Susanne Radcliffe, General Manager of Gateway Market, located in the Finksburg Plaza, will speak at the next general membership meeting. 

Elections Held At The April Meeting: 
FPACC, Inc. held its annual election of new officers in April.  The results are in.  Please see the Board Of Directors list below for the results. 

The History Of Finksburg: 
A FPACC Board member, Sissy Altstatt, and her aunt, Carol Hackney, gave presentations this past month on the history of Finksburg to the Carroll 

County Genealogical Society and to the Carroll County Historical Society. The talks focused primarily on Cold Saturday Farm where Carol Hackney 

grew up, and were warmly received. If you are interested in helping to compile Finksburg history, please contact Sissy Altstatt 

(alice.altstatt@finksburg.org). 

Development Updates: 
There is a proposed addition at GERSTELL Academy.  The request is for a dinning hall.  The request will be up for review by the county planning and 

zoning department.  A sign is up at the school property. 
 

FPACC Community Trash Cleanup: 
On April 28th the quarterly FPACC adapt-a-highway roadside trash clean-up was held.  A special thanks to all those that participated. 

 

Be Informed. Attend the Next Meeting!  
Mark Your Calendar: General Council meetings are the 4th Thursday of the month at the Sandy Mount United  Church. Meetings begin at 7 

PM. Board meetings are usually held on the 1st Wednesday of each month.  

Methodist

Membership Dues Accepted: 
Once again we ask to please pay your membership dues for 2007.   You can pay your dues at our meeting next week or print a form on our website and 

mail it in.  The cost is only $10 for residents and $25 for businesses.  We are looking to grow membership in ‘07.  So please bring a friend and pay your 

dues.   Thanks so much. 

Board of Directors:  
• Dave O'Callaghan - President • Jean Walker - Secretary • Debbie Lockwood • Gary  Kerns

• John Lopez  - Vice-President • Michael Davis - Communications • Mat Tiahrt • Sissy (Alice) Altstatt 

• Joe Kaelin -Treasurer    
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http://www.finksburg.org/
mailto:alice.altstatt@finksburg.org

